
Eric Gottlieb
Portland
LD 511
As a resident of Portland who loves cycling and running around our beautiful state, I 
urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 511. An interim trail 
from Portland to Auburn would give me personally a way to safely travel so my 
friends and I can spend money in the L/A area while enjoying a healthy lifestyle. 
Please vote “ought to pass.”


